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THE HEADMISTRESS Movie Wraps Production 
Indie Horror Feature Wraps Production after Eleven Days of Principal Photography 

 
Oconomowoc, WI  – The supernatural horror-thriller THE HEADMISTRESS wrapped 

production this week after eleven (11) days of principal photography on location in 
Oconomowoc, Wisconsin. The film is the second feature from the makers of last year’s indie 
horror hit THE NURSERY. 

 
Click http://theheadmistressmovie.com/nr092919/ for behind-the-scenes photos from the 

making of THE HEADMISTRESS. 
 
“It was an aggressive schedule with a lot of long days,” said the film’s producers, Glenn 

Chung, Christopher A. Micklos, and Jay Sapiro. “But our phenomenal cast and crew pushed 
through and did top-notch work. Indie horror fans are going to be thrilled with the results!” 
 

In THE HEADMISTRESS, a debt-ridden young teacher inherits an abandoned lakefront 
inn; and when she takes a group of potential buyers to visit the property, they discover a dark, 
sinister secret…as well as a malignant supernatural presence determined to keep them there 
forever. The film was shot on location at an abandoned nunnery in southern Wisconsin.  

 
The cast of THE HEADMISTRESS is led by Chicago-based actress Katherine Bellantone, 

making her feature film debut, and includes Thomas J. McCarthy, Ayden Skye, Tom Dacey 
Carr, Hunter O’Harrow, DeChantel Kosmatka, David Sapiro, and Valerie Meachum. 
 

THE HEADMISTRESS is the second feature from Three Tortured Minds. Their award-
winning first film, THE NURSERY, was released last year by Uncork’d Entertainment and is 
widely available on DVD, cable- and satellite-on-demand, and on multiple digital streaming 
services, including iTunes, Vudu, Amazon Prime, Tubi, and many more. Reviewers called THE 
NURSERY “chilling”, “awesome”, “creepy as hell”, “a real surprise”, and “one of the best horror 
films to come out of 2018”! 

 
For photos related to this news release, visit www.theheadmistressmovie.com/nr092919 or 

contact Christopher A. Micklos at chris@visuality.com. 
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